Notice of Public Hearing of the Cannelton Teachers Assocation and the Cannelton City School Corporation

October 8, 2024

3:30 p.m.

School Board Meeting Room located at Cannelton Middle/High School, 109 South 3rd Street, Cannelton, IN 

Public testimony will be taken at this meeting pursuant to Indiana Code 20-29-6-1(a).
